
THE MAYOR OF LONDON NEW YEAR’S EVE CELEBRATION S 2024  

ORANGE 9 ENTRANCE  

 
For live updates on The Mayor of London’s New Year’s Eve Celebrations follow us on: 

@LDN_gov 
 

 

Getting to Your Entrance  

Your gate entrance will open at 8:00pm and close at 10:30pm. Please ensure you arrive in plenty of time before your 
entrance closes. To access the Orange 9 entrance, you must arrive via Waterloo Station as other routes will be restricted or 
closed, and this may lead to a delay in your arrival.  

Road and footpath closures will be in place across central London from 2pm on the 31 of December. You should plan to use the 
Underground and National Rail services to reach Waterloo Station and the Orange 9 entrance. Start planning your journey 
using the TfL and National Rail websites.  

Walking Route from Waterloo Station to Orange 9 Entrance 
Mainline: South Western Railway 

Underground: Bakerloo, Jubilee, 
Northern or Waterloo and City 
Lines  

Walking directions: Exit 
Waterloo Station via EXIT 1 
(Westminster Bridge Road) and 
turn RIGHT. Continue straight and 
follow the road round to the LEFT 
onto Spur Road. At the end of the 
road turn RIGHT onto Lower 
Marsh. At the bottom of Lower 
Marsh, turn RIGHT onto 
Westminster Bridge Road. Once 
you get to the Crowne Park Plaza, 
take the 1st LEFT onto Lambeth 
Palace Road.  

This is around a 10-minute walk. Be sure to observe instructions from stewards and signage from the station exit. 

Welfare Facilities 

For your comfort and convenience there will be food and drink, 

toilets and first aid facilities available within the Ticket Viewing Area.  

Approximate locations are shown on the map on the left. 

 Look out for signage on the night. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://tfl.gov.uk/plan-a-journey/
https://www.nationalrail.co.uk/christmas
https://tfl.gov.uk/plan-a-journey/

